
Radford Semele Sports and Social Club report for RSPC Meeting 16/04/2024 

A committee meeting took place on Tuesday 16/04/2024.  

 

Annual memberships still being received 

BT Sports has been given notice 

Weekly takings average 3.6K 

Reduction in amount owed for Electricity 

Still awaiting response from internet provider 

It was highlighted that rent agreement is due for renewal 

Darts Team has failed to gain any support 

Inter Pool league has commenced every Friday 

The Steward reported business had been reasonable  

Advertising for more staff 

Has been receiving updates of weekend functions from hall committee  

There will be some alterations to opening hours 

Mondays will close except on Bank holidays due to very poor trade 

Sunday hours to be extended as of 28th April 

Discussions again took place again on re-introducing a newsletter combined with other 

organisations. I am trying to organise a meeting with all parties. Forge have responded positively as 

has the Hall committee and Parish Council. Although there is also a very positive feel from the social 

club, actually getting someone with newsletter knowledge to attend a meeting is proving elusive. 

Terry Davidson is too busy, Millie Fenton has study commitments. I have been given Nick Dhillons 

number but as yet have been unable to contact him  

 

Functions in the offing 

Bingo Night 

Party in the Park (august) Insurance being looked into 

90’s disco night 18th May 

Foggy’s 40th Birthday party 

 

Councillor Stewart Roe 


